
Referral for Surgical Specialist Assessment 

From: 

Dr. John Smith 

General Practitioner 

123 Health St. 

Cityville, State 12345 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Email: drjohnsmith@example.com 

Date: 

October 1, 2023 

To: 

Dr. Jane Doe 

Surgical Specialist 

456 Care Blvd. 

Cityville, State 12345 

Dear Dr. Doe, 

I am writing to refer my patient, Mr. Robert Brown, a 45-year-old male, for specialty assessment 

regarding his ongoing abdominal pain and potential surgical intervention. 

Mr. Brown has been experiencing symptoms for approximately six months, with worsening pain 

over the last month. His medical history includes: 

• Hypertension 

• Hyperlipidemia 

• No known drug allergies 

Previous investigations include: 

• Abdominal ultrasound - No abnormalities detected 

• CT scan - Suggestive of possible gallbladder issues 

He has been managed conservatively with pain management and dietary modifications but has 

shown minimal response to treatment. 

I believe a surgical assessment is warranted at this stage. Please find attached the relevant 

medical records and imaging results for your review. 

Thank you for your attention to this referral. Please feel free to contact me if you require any 

additional information. 



Sincerely, 

Dr. John Smith 

General Practitioner 


